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Year 2 Homework





Spellings


Your child will bring Spellings home on a Friday and he/she needs to learn these for at least 10 minutes each night. There will be a spelling test the following Friday.





Reading


Reading will also form a key part of the Year 2 homework. Please encourage your child to keep reading for enjoyment and we suggest at least 10 minutes reading every day. Your child has a Reading Record which we would like signing by a responsible adult who hears your child read. We will be monitoring the reading records so please make sure their book and Reading Record is sent in to school every day! 





Rising Stars Reading Planet


We have recently bought a new online reading scheme called ‘Rising Stars Reading Planet’. We have given every child their username and password on Google Classroom. 





To access this website please follow this link: � HYPERLINK "https://my.risingstars-uk.com/Default.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f" �https://my.risingstars-uk.com/Default.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f� 





If you need further guidance, please see the video on Google Classroom. 





Year 2 Newsletter








Welcome to Year 2!


Welcome back after lockdown, we have missed you all so much! 





This year the teachers in Year 2 are Miss Davies (Elm) and Miss Robson (Ash).





Our teaching assistants are Mrs Khan, Mrs Akhtar, Mrs Finnigan and for this half term we are so lucky to have Miss Jones from the Outdoor Team joining us.
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*** Please remember to bring in your water bottle every day***








Outdoor Learning:





This half term we are focusing on getting outside and being active!





Miss Jones is taking a group outside every day to enjoy a range of outdoor learning activities. 


Your children will be learning: archery, rugby skills, cycling, forest school and gardening skills. 


Please bring your wellies into school these need


to stay in school until Easter.
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Reminder: School closes on Thursday 1st April 2021





School reopens on Monday 19th April 2021





Now we are in Year 2 we are trying to develop our independence as learners. We need to remember to be ready for learning for every lesson and remember our own reading books and homework.





Can we please remind parents to ensure names are placed in all item of clothing, including ties? Thank You








Parents evening next half term will mostly likely be on zoom. More details to come.





Y2 Spring Curriculum


Our new Topic for Spring 2 is ‘Africa’. We will be learning various facts about the continent including food, countries, patterns and stories. 


There will be no assessment until next term, but we will be doing formative assessments over the next few weeks to check for gaps and missed learning.


English


In English we will be looking at the traditional tale of ‘The Princess and the Pea’ retold in an African style. We will be using our knowledge of nouns, adjectives and verbs to improve our writing skills. 


Our author this term is Nick Butterworth. During DEAR time, guided reading and whole-class story time we will be reading his books and enjoying his stories.


Maths


In Maths this half term we will be learning facts about 2-D and 3-D shapes. We are continuing to count forwards and backwards in 2s, 5s and 10s. We will also be focusing on multiplication, division and fractions. 


Topic work 





This half term we are planning to make a delicious fruit salad with some African fruit in DT. In Art we will be making our own stencil to decorate an African mask. 





We will also be covering computing, music, science and PE. 





PSHE





We are doing daily PSHE tasks, as well as weekly lessons.








If you have anything you wish to discuss with the Year 2 staff please make an appointment. 
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PE lessons





PE lessons will be on Thursday mornings. All children must remember to come into school wearing their PE kits. 
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         Website:


        www.greenbank.rochdale.sch.uk





Contact


Information





Email:


office@greenbank.rochdale.sch.uk





Phone


01706 647923








